
MINUTES OF THE  

MISSOURI-KANSAS AIRSTREAM CLUB EXECUTIVE 

ZOOM MEETING March 16, 2023 7pm 

Present:  Stephanie Porto, Ed O’Connor,  Linda Poage and Christine Whitney 

Approved minutes from previous meeting. 

Treasurers Report for Spring Rally:  Total funds received $3114.75 minus $625 paid to Bass 
Wood leaves balance for rally $2489.75. 

Motion to pay $25 to Marsha Brown for winning the survey contest, approved, Linda will take 
care this. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
Spring Rally - Continuing to get reservations (currently 24 paid with 2 more pending) 

Rolling Rally - Ed is managing the participants and will be contacting them to firm final numbers. 
Stephanie will call Pony Express to see how many have made reservations. 

To do items-prepare and send info on Spring Rally to participants, remind of deadline for Rolling 
and Spring Rallies 

NEW BUSINESS 

Recording Secretary - -Glenda resigned from Recording Secretary.   

Marsha Brown has volunteered to take this position.  We will send notice in April 
Newsletter that there will be a vote at the Spring Rally to accept Marsha to the position. Until 
that time, we will share the duties. 

Prior to the Spring Rally we need reports from the Treasurer, Member Chair and the 
Community Service Chair, Stephanie will reach out to let them know. 

April Zoom set for April 12, 7pm, please submit agenda items  

Fall Rally 
Location changes for Fall Rally – In order to go somewhere new and rotate the camping 
experiences between Missouri and Kansas location, we will be going to Spring Lake RV Resort  
near Halstead Kansas – September 28th thru October 1st. 
Planning a pre-rally, rolling rally through Chanute and Humboldt Kansas – An assessment of 
interest will be planned during the spring rally before continuing the planning process. 

Adjourned 7:33pm 

 


